
 

4
th

 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Ingestre Hall Residential Trip - Wednesday 5
th

 July to Friday 7
th

 July 2023 

Year 3 and 4 children will have the unique opportunity to take part in a residential trip 

to Ingestre Hall. The cost per pupil will be £160.00 or £130.00 for children who receive 

free school meals.  The school have subsidised the cost for all parents. 

We have uploaded a Powerpoint presentation to Showbie for parents to see further 

details about this event. 

We have a limited number of spaces and would urge parents to encourage their child to 

take part.  If your child does want to take part, please complete the below Ingestre Hall 

reply slip and return to school.  A non-refundable deposit of £25.00 needs to paid via 

Parentmail as soon as possible.  You should also give your consent for your child to 

attend when making the payment. 

The £25 deposit secures a place for your child on this trip. This is a non-refundable 

deposit.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Z. Rollinson  

Head Teacher  

 

 


